Abraham Alvarez

From: John Bolduc

Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 12:56 PM

To: Abraham Alvarez; Brittany Swam

Cc: Russ Blackburn; Kate Parmelee

Subject: Fw: Federal funding opportunities for body-worn cameras

Abe and Brittany,
Please look into this BWC Funding Opportunity.

Thank You,
John

From: administrator@fpca.com <administrator@fpca.com>
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 11:35 AM

To: John Bolduc

Subject: Federal funding opportunities for body-worn cameras

Florida
Police

Chiefs
Association

Members,

Please see the important message below.
Amy Mercer

Executive Director

Florida Police Chiefs Association (FPCA)
850-219-3631

amercer@fpca.com

Faithfully serving Florida's Police Chiefs

OMB No. 1121-0329

U.S. Department of justice Approval Expires 12/31/2023

Office of Justice Programs
Bureau of Justice Assistance




The U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ), Office of Justice Programs (OJP), Bureau of Justice
Assistance (BJA) is seeking applications for funding law enforcement agencies seeking to
purchase body-worn cameras (BWCs) to establish or expand comprehensive body-worn camera
programs with a specific and demonstrated plan to implement this technology to maximize the
benefits of BWCs. This program furthers the Department’s mission by promoting the safe and
fair administration of justice. For more information please click on the link below.

BJA FY 21 Body-Worn Camera Policy and Implementation
Program to Support Law Enforcement Agencies

69th Annual Summer Training Conference and Exposition June 26-30, 2021
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